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July 12,2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27™ Floor 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: COST OF SERVICE APPLICATION FOR 2015 RATES

We are filing this letter to notify the Board that Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. (“Oshawa”) intends to file a
Custom Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) application, as set out in the Report of the Board: A Renewed

Regulatory Framework for Electricity (the “RRFE Report™), for distribution rates taking effect on January 1,
2015.

Under the Board’s Third Generation Incentive Rate-setting plan, Oshawa is scheduled to file its next cost of
service application for rates taking effect on January 1, 2016. However, Oshawa is electing to exercise its option
under the Board’s Fourth Generation Incentive Rate-setting methodology as set out in the RRFE Report to file a
Custom IR one year early.

* Please direct any questions regarding this submission to the undersigned.

hilip M
VP, Finance and Regulatory Compliance
(905) 723-4626 ext 5250

pmartin@opuc.on.ca
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